Student Memories of Jim Hanley THEVS graduate 1980

Position Most Recently Held:
Structural Manager, ISL Engineering

It has been many years since we all left Timmins High
and we have all gone different ways. | may not live in
Timmins any longer but it is still home to me with many
fond memories. | still check the Daily Press online to see
what events that are happening in Timmins. There are
many great memories. | will recount a few to stoke the

memory.

Our time in high school was the time when the varsity football program was being removed from the
school, mid 1970’s. This did not stop us from playing tackle football however. Our grade would
challenge the upper grade in a “friendly” game of tackle football at the Hollinger Park. We held some
practices under the lights, i.e. car lights prior to our challenge. It brought us all together as a group with
a purpose. It was fun, rough but most of all enjoyable providing excellent memories.

We were the last graduating class of the old Timmins High, 1979 - 1980. Everyone would remember
dreading to go to the old Gym 108 meaning we had to do gymnastics. |also remember going to my
locker, looking up and seeing a graduation photo from 1948 of my mother, Vivian Tremblay (maiden
name Perreault). Our gift to the school that year was professional photos taken of the school. It would
be nice to see this book again to rekindle memories especially since the old school no longer exists and
is now a condominium.

The best memories of high school are the friends that we made, the teacher that we had. The antics
that we all did. It will be very interesting to revisit with many of my friends and teachers at the reunion

and talk about the old times and what all of us are doing now.

As Bob Hope would say, “Thanks for the memories.”



